
To:             HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL. 

 
FROM:         Dave Maroney, City Administrator. 

SUBJECT:   Council Reports – Public Works Commission – July 15, 2019. 

DATE:          August 15, 2019. 

 

BACKGROUND. 

 

The Public Works Commission has been working with Tim Nybo (owner of the building 

that is currently occupied by Coldwell Banker Realty) to address growing problems 

created by an artesian well in the neighborhood. The Public Works Commission has 

discussed alternatives for addressing and alleviating this problem – see the accompanying 

minutes dated July 15, 2019. Recently, Mr. Nybo informed City Officials that the 

problem is worsening and that a solution needs to be finalized, soon. Wes, Ted, Aftin and 

I are gathering information and working together to identify a reasonable and equitable 

solution to address a complicated set of circumstances. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION. 

 

In the event that further details become available before next Tuesday’s meeting, the City 

Council will be asked to consider alternative approaches and provide guidance for 

proceeding. 

 

 




